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Treasury Department, 
Office of the Supervising Architect, 
Washington, D.C., 
July 6, 1895 
 
Mr. Herman Kretz, 
Superintendent, U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 
 I have to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 1st instant, respecting foundations, etc. 
of the coining press proposed to be placed in the U.S. Government Building, Cotton States and 
International Exposition, Atlanta, Georgia. 
 
 In reply you are advised that drawings have this day been forwarded to the 
Superintendent, and he has been requested to obtain a proposal from the Contractor for the 
erection and completion of the building, for said work. 
 
 In this connection you are also advised that it is understood by this office that the motive 
power for running the machinery at the exposition will be furnished by the Exposition Company. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 W.M. Aiken 
 Supervising Architect. 
 
Les a/c 
R. 
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